
Roundabout Design Project 
PUBLIC HEARING

State Road (S.R.) 5/U.S. 1
at Old Dixie Highway, Flagler County, Florida

Financial Project ID No.: 441210-1-32-01

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 
designing a roundabout at the intersection of State Road 
(S.R.) 5/U.S. 1 at Old Dixie Highway in Flagler County (circled 
in red on the project location map to the right).

This project will include operational and safety enhancements 
to improve the flow of traffic. The roundabout design will 
include four approaches; a south approach on U.S. 1, north 
approaches on U.S. 1 and County Road (C.R.) 325, and an east 
approach on Old Dixie Highway. No additional right of way 
will be required.

A Public Hearing will be held to introduce the project and 
present the design concept to the public.

Date: January 18, 2018
Time: Open house 5:30 p.m.

Formal presentation at 6 p.m.
Location: Community Baptist Church

956 South Old Dixie Highway
Bunnell, Florida 32110

The purpose of this hearing is to give all interested persons 
the right to understand the project and comment on their 
concerns to the Department. The hearing will begin as an 
open house at 5:30 p.m. There will be a formal presentation 
at 6:00 p.m., followed by a public comment period. Staff 
members will be available to discuss the project and answer 
questions before and after the presentation. 

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Ms. Heidi Trivett, Project Manager
Florida Department of Transportation
719 South Woodland Boulevard
DeLand Florida 32720-6800
Telephone: 386-943-5466
Email: heidi.trivett@dot.state.fl.us

Roman Blanco P.E., Consultant Project Manager
Arcadis US, Inc. 
1650 Prudential Drive, Suite 400
Jacksonville, Florida 32207
Telephone 904- 861- 2884
Email: roman.blanco@arcadis.com

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation 
services (free of charge) should contact Heidi Trivett, FDOT Project 
Manager, by phone at 386-943-5466 or via email at 
heidi.trivett@dot.state.fl.us, at least seven (7) days prior to the 
meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us 
by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-
955-8770 (Voice). Public participation is solicited without regard to 
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family 
status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, 
FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required 
by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, 
or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and 
executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

For more information about the project, go to www.cflroads.com and click on Future Projects, then 441210-1    
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